
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/17/2017 11:49:13 AM
Subject: Re: Welcome Letter

Yes
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Broome, Darryl 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 11:35:29 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Fw: Welcome Letter 
 
Are you ok with this?
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Page, Hank
 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 10:03:18 AM
 
To: Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: FW: Welcome Letter 
 
Is Danny with y’all today? I really need to get this SE4A welcome letter from the LG to Stephanie. I’ve been 
stalling because Danny mentioned the LG was taking new pictures last week, but she needs it ASAP. The 
“final” version is attached, unless I am able to switch out the new picture soon.
 
hp
 
From: Page, Hank 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 9:42 AM
 
To: 'Danny Varat' 
Subject: FW: Welcome Letter
 
Any update on the LG’s new picture or should I just go with what we have?
 
hp
 
From: Stephanie Blunt [mailto:sblunt@tridentaaa.org] 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 9:40 AM
 
To: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Welcome Letter
 
Hi Hank,

Do you have the letter yet?
 
Sorry to be a pest.
 
Thanks,
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Stephanie M. Blunt
Executive Director
Trident Area Agency on Aging
4450 Leeds Place West, Suite B
North Charleston, SC 29405
Phone: (843) 554-2282
Fax: (843) 554-2284
www.tridentaaa.org
 

http://www.tridentaaa.org

